
November 4, 2022

Public Meetings Next Week

 

Planning Commission Meeting,
November 14th, 7:00 p.m.

EDA Meeting, November 15th, 6:00
p.m.

City Council Meeting, November
15th, 7:00 p.m. 

City Agendas and Minutes

Visit our website

  

Join us on Nextdoor

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/agendas_and_minutes.php
http://www.lakeelmo.org
http://www.facebook.com/LakeElmoMN
https://nextdoor.com/agency/city-of-lake-elmo/?i=snswjjjxsythlcbhmwjd






TRAFFIC CHANGE

The new traffic signal at County Highway 15 (Manning Avenue) and 30th Street in
the City of Lake Elmo - Government is now fully operational.

https://www.facebook.com/LakeElmoMN?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUAWZc3ZLG_av5DZDbFzmqvjzQSvzUuo2B1j7--lcg5-7KJjMB3KUIgMSnf6DzybfYLrzlArFjS6ZRTUzHHgrwuL2Pnkg4WiOsaql0b2EVxOcC7nha_elxByvPCD40o-dV2AZI6B_fHenlr6L-JR07RbUc54rO0n7iz3I5ltJ1LrYfbSD5QjNz9wz6xdpwlHUSO3ifrNz5UnIiLxzjQeAIY&__tn__=-%5DK-y-R




I-94 Oakdale to St. Croix River
Current Lane Closures

Tue, Oct. 25 through Sat, Nov. 12; 5 a.m. to 3 p.m. daily Monday-Saturday
EB I-94 is reduced to two lanes between Woodbury Dr. and the St. Croix
River Bridge



Tue, Oct. 25 through Sat, Nov. 12; 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. daily Monday-Saturday
WB I-94 is reduced to two lanes between the St. Croix River Bridge and
Woodbury Dr.

Tree removal will begin soon in preparation for the construction of noise walls
in the project area. Work in Lake Elmo will take place on the north side of I-94
Near Keats Avenue and the Springs of Lake Elmo development.

The Brookfield building at 3880 Laverne Avenue
is closed and under construction. All City

Services are available at City Hall, 3800 Laverne
Avenue

Please drive slowly and watch for construction
activity

Street and Utility Project
Updates

Updates on current city street and
utility projects are available on the
City's website: Projects

Programming – Project lead: Barbara
Heitkamp, bheitkamp@mnwcd.org 
 

What a summer! View some of the lessons learned in one of Barbara’s latest
blog entries: ‘You’ve been educated!’ Lessons learned from a summer of

environmental education
 

http://cms8.revize.com/revize/lakeelmomn/departments/public_works_and_engineering/construction_projects___road_closures.php
mailto:bheitkamp@mnwcd.org
https://knickpoints.blog/2022/10/19/youve-been-educated-lessons-learned-from-a-summer-of-environmental-education/


October updates:
·        Shoreline Realtor Workshop: Barbara has been working with partners to
submit materials for a lakeshore realtor workshop in late winter. Partnering with
the St. Paul Area Association of Realtors, the course will feature speakers from
the Minnesota DNR, BWSR, Isanti SWCD, Chisago County, and the Chisago
Lakes Lake Improvement District. Topics will cover the MN Shoreland
Management Program, the Wetland Conservation Act, an introduction to
‘intermediary’ local government units like watershed districts and LIDs,
providing insight on how realtors can help potential shoreline owners choose
property that fits their wants while being aware of constraints, and the
importance and best how-tos to protect lake and river health. Date and location
will be announced later this year.
·        Enhanced Street Sweeping Projects: At tomorrow’s Lower St. Croix
steering committee, the group will review applications for enhanced street
sweeping projects in: Afton, Lake Elmo, Middle St. Croix WMO communities,
Marine on St. Croix, Scandia, Wyoming, Linwood Twp., Rush City, and North
Branch.
·        Ordinance Review: Barbara has been working with the Chisago SWCD,
WCD, and Carnelian-Marine-St. Croix Watershed District to identify
communities that may be interested in an ordinance review process with the
goal of adopting best stormwater management practices.
·        Wisconsin Farmer-Led Watershed Councils: Jennifer, Barbara, and other
conservation staff met with members of the Wisconsin Farmer-Led Watershed
Councils to discuss current initiatives and potential future collaboration
opportunities.
·        Non-structural ag projects: Jennifer completed conservation planning for
8 cover crop plans, 8 reduced and no-till farming plans, and one nutrient
management plan.
Resources for Communities: Head to www.lsc1w1p.org/for-communities to
find information about Minimal Impact Design Standards (MIDS) and links to
Minnesota Stormwater Manual, Restore Your Shore, Growing Shade, and
iTree.
 

http://www.lsc1w1p.org/for-communities
https://stormwater.pca.state.mn.us/index.php?title=Overview_of_Minimal_Impact_Design_Standards_%28MIDS%29
https://stormwater.pca.state.mn.us/index.php?title=Main_Page
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/rys/index.html
https://metrotransitmn.shinyapps.io/growing-shade/
https://www.itreetools.org/


The City of Lake Elmo is accepting artifacts
from Lake Elmo History like these cool mugs
staff found at a local thrift store to display in
the new City Center. If you have something
you'd like displayed, contact Kristina Handt,

City Administrator at 651-747-3905
khandt@lakeelmo.org

The City of Lake Elmo is on
Nextdoor!

In an effort to reach as much of the
community as possible we've joined
Nextdoor. We will use our public agency
page to post news and important updates
for residents.
Find us here!

https://nextdoor.com/pages/city-of-lake-elmo?init_source=copy_link_share






Business Retention and Expansion Program

The Lake Elmo Economic Development Authority (LEEDA) will be kicking
off a Business Retention and Expansion Program in March. LEEDA

members will be reaching out to schedule visits with members of our
business community to learn more about their business, what’s going

well, what could be done differently and how LEEDA can help them
continue to grow and prosper in Lake Elmo. 

With around 300 businesses in Lake Elmo and only 6 LEEDA
commissioners, this campaign will take many months and likely continue
into 2023. Commissioners are now beginning to reach out to businesses
south of 10th Street between Inwood Avenue and Keats Avenue. If you
have any questions or would like to schedule a visit contact Kristina

Handt at 651.747.3905 or khandt@lakeelmo.org

mailto:khandt@lakeelmo.org


The City of Lake Elmo is Seeking
Applicants for Multiple Committees



The City of Lake Elmo is seeking interested
residents to serve on two committees:

-EDA
-Planning Commission
-Parks Commission

More Information Available Here

Public Facilities Project Update

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/commissions_and_committees.php


In spite of the rainy weather this week, crews made good progress this week and
were busy in the fire department apparatus bays with gravel base to prepare for
concrete floors to be poured. Work also continued on the northwest side of the
building with installation of additional concrete wall panels.

The addition to the Public Works building is also underway with completion of the
foundation and some of the concrete block wall. 

Additional information is available on the City's City Center

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/public_facilities_improvement_project_updates.php
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